
 
  

  

Winchester City Council 
 

NOTICE OF CONCLUSION OF AUDIT AND  
RIGHT TO INSPECT THE STATEMENT OF ACCOUNTS 

 
STATEMENT OF ACCOUNTS FOR THE YEAR ENDED 31 MARCH 2015 

 
Audit Commission Act 1998, section 14 

The Accounts and Audit (England) Regulations 2011, regulations 11 and 26 
 
In accordance with Regulations 11 and 26 of the Accounts and Audit (England) 
Regulations 2011 notice is given that the audit of Winchester City Council’s accounts for 
the year ended 31 March 2015 has been completed. 
 
In accordance with Section 14 of the Audit Commission Act 1998, any interested local 
government elector may inspect and make copies of the Statement of Accounts and any 
report made to Winchester City Council by its auditor, and require copies of such 
statement or report to be delivered to them on payment of a reasonable charge.  Requests 
for copies may be made to the Chief Finance Officer, at the address, email address or 
telephone number shown below; or the documents can be viewed on the Council’s website 
at  www.winchester.gov.uk/data/financial/annual-financial-report 
 
Alternatively, the accounts and audit reports can be inspected, and copies obtained, at the 
address below between the hours of 8:30am and 4:30pm Monday to Friday (excluding 
public holidays). 
 
 
Alexis Garlick FCCA 
Chief Finance Officer 
City Offices, Colebrook Street, Winchester, SO23 9LJ  
Email: accountancy@winchester.gov.uk 
Telephone: 01962 840 222 
 
 
Dated: 08 October 2015 
 


